Nursery Newsletter no.2         October 2013
Dear Parent and carers,
The holidays are nearly here already! We have had a busy first term and the children are all happily settled and appear to be enjoying nursery.
We have been recording some of the learning experiences in our Big Book planner and on our Learning Wall. We really appreciate your feedback and thoughts. This helps us evaluate our performance and helps us to plan exciting new projects with your children. The “Lets Grow Ideas” board, the suggestion books and the Post-it notes left on the Big Book are all ways of letting us know how we are doing. 
We would appreciate a copy of photographs of the children taken during the holidays which we can display in the Big Book. This helps us keep the links between home and nursery strong.

After the holidays we will continue to follow our autumn theme until we move into winter in November.

We are hoping to make October 31st a special day. We will have a Pumpkin Party where we will have special treats, dress up and play games in the nursery before going to the garden where we will light a fire and have a special snack. We will link this with National Storytelling Week and hope to make it a memorable day for all. We will need extra adult helpers so would be grateful to any parents who can return early in the session to help out. Details will be posted on the notice board.

In early November we are expecting to host an event incorporating the Surestart Family Partnership and Community Learning. We have invited Jill Chillingworth of Capability Scotland to lead a workshop on sleep problems in young children. The exact date and time will be posted later via the notice board.

We are planning to start building a Mud Kitchen in our outdoor area. The children will be encouraged to get messy indoors and outside so please don’t send your children to nursery in good clothes.
We will continue to go outside in the winter months so children will need to be dressed appropriately.

The children in the B session recently attended an interesting and informative assembly presented by P3 about harvest. The children were very well behaved and we were really pleased with how they conducted themselves. The A session will get an opportunity to go to an assembly next term.
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who so generously supported our MacMillan coffee day. Thank you to the bakers and thank you for coming along. We hope to bank over £500 which is very impressive. 
 I would like to draw your attention to the Improvement plans posted under the nursery whiteboard. We are currently developing our community involvement and outdoor play. The weekly plan is posted on the wall next to the disabled toilet and the results of the nursery/P1 transition survey are on the notice board adjacent to the main door.  
Dates for your diary:
 Nativity during normal sessions on December 11th. Parents to return at 10.30 or 2.00.

Christmas parties during normal sessions on December 19th. Parents to return at 10.45 or 2.30.

And finally, 

Happy birthday to; Elena, Emma and Lewis who will be 4 in October and Rachael who will also be 4 in November. 
If you have any questions about any of the above, please feel free to talk to a member of the nursery team.
Regards, 

Julie Swan
